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Dear University Community: 
 
The Presidential Search Committee (PSC) is pleased to announce our third 
candidate.  Dr. Daniel Wubah, Senior Advisor to the President at Washington and 
Lee University, is scheduled to be on campus Monday, February 19, through 
Wednesday, February 21.  Dr. Wubah’s cover letter, vitae and full campus 
schedule can be found on the presidential search website at 
http://www.millersville.edu/presidential-search/candidate-profiles.php. 
 
We encourage you to review his credentials and attend his campus open forum 
on Tuesday, February 20, from 12:05 p.m. - 1:10 p.m. (common hour), in the 
Student Memorial Center, Reighard Multipurpose Room. 
 
In addition, we welcome your comments on our second candidate, Dr. Gowan.  If 
you were unable to attend Dr. Gowan’s campus open forum, you can view it on 
the search website (link above) and submit feedback via the online survey at 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SN8YH79. 
 
On behalf of the PSC, I look forward to your continued participation in the search 
for our next president. 
 
Ann S. Womble, Chair 
Presidential Search Committee 
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